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Matilda
You may just be in 
time to get tickets for 
our College Show, 
Matilda, when you 
read this. 
There will be  
performances at 
7pm from Tuesday 
31 January until 
Saturday 4 February, 
with an additional 
Saturday matinée at 
2.30pm. Phone 01803 
869200 (Reception) to 
enquire about tickets.
Students from all 
years are taking part, 
both on stage; in the 
band; behind the 
scenes and making 
set. Some are taking 
on responsible roles 
in supporting the 
Show with expert 
musical direction and 
technical support. 
Each year, our Show 
brings together many 
departments across 
the College, and staff  
come to see students 
they teach in an 
entirely diff erent 
light. Come & join us!

Art in the town
KEVICC has real success 
in its vibrant art; design 
& technology and fabric 
technology departments, 
and all three came together 
to give the town a chance 
to see their work in their 
recent annual exhibition at 
Birdwood House.
As always, the visitors' book 
refl ected how impressed all 
who spent time at Birdwood 
were with the work, which 
will undoubtedly be 
refl ected in exam results later 
in the year.

Art exhibitions in our Gallery

Our Ariel Centre Gallery has a programme of exhibitions throughout the College year that we 
welcome the public to visit. Most recently, we were privileged to host a travelling exhibition 
From Syria with Love which has toured more than fi fteen diff erent cities around the UK. The 
exhibition comprised of artwork by Syrian children from refugee camps, and was most moving.
Art is one of the things children can enjoy their time practising and so the charity always try 
to do interactive workshops where they enable children living in the camps to express their 
feelings and emotions. This helps to take out the rage, trauma and depression in their heads. 
The drawings they usually get are a mixture of shock, drama, sadness, hope and powerful. A 
presentation about the confl ict was given by Bara Kouja, both to College students and to the 
public, talking about Syria before, during and after the crisis. 
Since From Syria With Love started raising awareness about the Syrian plight and the global 
humanitarian crisis, they have spoke to more than 4000 people, including communities, schools 
& colleges and at other big events.

COMING IN MARCH: we have an exhibition entitled DartLife. 
The River Dart is a thread running through an exhibition of paintings, prints and ceramics by 
eight artists from the South Hams. Tuesday 14 – Thursday 30 March

Year 9 consider their options 
and year 11 their careers

Last week year 9s and 11s 
spent an evening with visiting 
professionals and KEVICC 
staff , all ready to help them 
make decisions about their 
futures. Together with further 
education and trade stands in 
our Preparing to Succeed Careers 
area, we had representatives 
from the National Citizenship 
Scheme, and the School & 
College Liason Offi  cer from 
Downing College, Cambridge, 
who spoke to students and 
their parents/carers at length.


